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June 13th | Donuts With Dads
June 19th | Campus Closed for Juneteenth 
June 20th | Campus Closed – Teacher Development Day

Hayden F.
Levi H.
Millie K.
Miles L.

Ms. Laura 
Ms. Brenda 
Ms. Ryanne 

 MAY 5TH – 9TH  
TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 

MAY 9TH  
MUFFINS WITH MOM 

MAY 15TH 
GRADUATION CEREMONY 6:00 PM-7:30 PM

MAY 15TH 
WMA CLOSING EARLY @ 5:00 PM

MAY 23RD
CAMPUS CLOSED | TEACHER WORK DAY

MAY 26TH 
CAMPUS CLOSED | MEMORIAL DAY

WOODBRIDGE MONTESSORI ACADEMY OF ROCKWALL

 MAY 2025

Aleta P.
Kenna R.
David W.



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

& REMINDERS

REFERRAL PROGRAM

WMA GIVES BACK!

WMA ROCKWALL 

GIVES BACK! 

Ms. Priscilla | pchatham@woodbridgemontessori.com
Ms. Becky | rchreene@woodbridgemontessori.com

NEW FAMILIES

We’re excited to remind you about our parent referral
program! For every new family you refer to our school
who stays enrolled for at least 60 days, you will receive

a $200 tuition discount. It's our way of saying thank
you for helping our WMA community grow.

CAMPUS NUMBER 972.885.7753
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Please ensure your child has a set of extra clothes in their
cubby, labeled with their name. If you bring diapers and
wipes, make sure they are labeled and signed in on the
log binder at the front office.

All toys should be kept at home except on Show and Tell
Fridays. If your child brings a stuffie for nap time, it must
be placed in the designated basket outside their
classroom.

Please remember to take your child’s water cup home
daily, and their nap sack home every Friday to be washed
and returned on Monday.

Drop-off ends promptly at 9:00 AM. If your child will be
arriving after 9:00 AM due to an appointment, please
notify the office in advance and provide a doctor’s note.
Without prior notice, you will be asked to return with
your child after 2:30 PM.

Arriving on time helps your child fully participate in the
day’s lessons and minimizes disruptions to the classroom.

This month, WMA is supporting our local Boys
and Girls Club. We're collecting juice boxes (any
kind) for the YMCA’s summer camp program in

Rockwall.  

📅 Donation Collection: Throughout May
📍 Drop-Off Location: WMA Lobby

Every donation helps us spread gratitude. 
Thank you for your support!

 Maddox Family
Shimamoto Family
Vallabineni Family


